
   

 

 June greetings to all of you! 

I hope this finds you well into your summer routine, both at work 

and at home.  Ohio seems to have skipped spring and jumped into 

summer. 

June begins a busy summer of OACRAO events.  The annual 

residency workshop took place on the 1st day of the month.  You can 

read more in this newsletter. Next month we will host the Staff 

Development Workshop and OACRAO Summer Institute will be 

offered in August.  Learn more about those events and how to 

register in this newsletter edition also! 

Of course, the big event of the year is Annual Conference.  The Local 

Arrangements Committee has been working on the food and fun 

while the program committee has created some substantive and 

informative sessions.  It is the whole package!  This conference is 

being held at a resort and conference center in Huron and is right 

down the road from Cedar Point and several other family 

attractions.  Make plans now to take the whole family and make a 

weekend of it!  The date of the conference makes it a good time to 

recharge from the opening of school.   

You will see further information in this newsletter and can get 

registered from here as well.  Book your room soon as we have a 
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OACRAO CONFERENCE 2018 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT Cont. 

block of rooms held and you will want to be with the group. The theme of the conference is 

Venture Out with OACRAO and the theme is the 80’s so dig up your 80’s outfits and 

hairspray for an authentic 80’s dance party! 

 

I hope you have some down time from your busy year and can recharge and re-center this 
summer. 

                                                    ~Beth DaLonzo, OACRAO President 

Venture out with OACRAO is the theme of this year’s conference October 3rd – 5th at 
Sawmill Creek Resort. For those new to OACRAO, the annual meeting is a three-day event 
with sessions developed for registrar and admissions professionals.  Do not miss the oppor-
tunity to learn about new state and federal legislation, meet with exhibitors to learn about 
the latest in products and services, explore best practices, and of course, network.  
 

The Local Arrangement Committee (LAC) is busy planning activities, entertainment and 
meals for you to enjoy. LAC’s scope of responsibilities include arrangement of conference 
physical facilities, recommendation of a conference theme, development and distribution of 
materials related to the conference, arranging meals and social activities, arranging for ex-
hibits and exhibitors, arranging for equipment, coordinating registration, reserving lodging 
for the conference, and developing a conference budget/financial report, to name a few.  A 
special thank you to the sub-committee members for all the work they are doing this year. 

 
   Pre-Conference Events: Tuesday,  
   October 2nd 
   2:00 pm – 5:00 pm Winery Tour  
   6:30 pm Pizza Buffet Dinner  
 

OACRAO 2018 Conference Local Arrangements Committee  
LAC Co-Chairs: Heather Pritchard, Chris Dorsten  
Entertainment Chair: Michelle Blanton – Gina Shackle  
Exhibitors Chair: Cindy Suter   
Hospitality Chair:  W hitney Costner - Aftan Dewese, Janet Duber 
Meals Chair: Christine Casarez – Jennifer Creech, Marisa Richards 
Printing/Registration Chair: Frank Yanchak – Jeannine Shambaugh, Carlier Myers 
Technology/Logistics Chair: Dan K all – Christine Court, Michelle Speedy 

 
Conference: October 3-5  

 
 

Contact Heather, Pritchard, 
heatherp@muskingum.edu or  
Chris Dorsten,  
chris.dorsten@tri-c.edu if you have questions.  

Detailed information will be 
available soon on the confer-
ence website at OHIO 
AACRAO.  Registration is 
open on 123 sign-up! 

https://www.123signup.com/register?id=hycqf
https://www.123signup.com/register?id=hycqy
mailto:heatherp@muskingum.edu
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Registration opens for the NEW  Staff Development Workshop   

 

Registrar and Enrollment Offices staff are encouraged to attend. 

 

WHEN  Friday, July 13 

TIME  9:30 – 3:00 

WHERE  The Ohio State University 

TOPICS  Presenters and Panel discussion on the 
following:  

  FERPA Case Studies 

  Big Picture- a global perspective of 
 Higher Ed in Ohio 

  Managing my day to day better: goal setting, how to be better, 
 and how to position yourself for the next level 

  What does your supervisor expect from you?  

COST  FREE to OACRAO m em ber institutions, lunch included  

 

Hope to see you there!  

 ~ Molly McDermott, VP Workshops 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP 

RESIDENCY WORKSHOP 

 

On the rainy first day of June, the residency experts from across the state gathered at The 

Ohio State University for the 2018 OACRAO Residency Workshop.  The attendees were met 

with a panel of experts made up of Michelle Chavanne from the Ohio Department of Higher 

Education General Counsel, Lisa Delaney from The Ohio State University, Katie Tadlock 

from Ohio University, and Tracy Sowards from  Columbus State Community College. Pow-

erpoint prepared, they were ready to take on 

any and all burning residency questions.  

 

The panel did not disappoint – they answered 

complicated residency questions with gusto and 

knowledge. Many first-time residency officers attended along with some seasoned veterans, 

which fed into lively discussions. Across the room, hands went up with answers or clarifica-

tion for how they interpret or how their school handles “x” scenario.  

 Residency Workshop, continued on page 4. 

https://www.123signup.com/event?id=hdtyv
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SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE  

The OACRAO Scholarship Committee is very excited to hit the ground running to raise 
money and award scholarships to deserving students. Any amount of support is vital to stu-
dents, as they work towards their academic goals. The OACRAO Scholarship Committee is 
developing fresh ideas for this new season of supporting students, their families and ulti-
mately their communities. We hope to have another stellar year of giving, from inside and 
outside of OACRAO.  

 

Now that we finally have some great weather, our 
spirits should be high, we should feel rejuvenated 
and motivated to move and make things happen. 
We look forward to seeing you at the OACRAO An-
nual Conference, where you cannot lose. There will 
be a wealth of information, networking, fun, 
and an opportunity to play a part in keeping the 
OACRAO Scholarship Committee alive, for the 
benefit of OUR students! 
 
~ Kimberly Edge, Scholarship Committee Chair 

At lunch, some wonderful discussion ensued. Such as “How does your school han-

dle____ ?” or discussing residency topics and best practices. I know enough about residen-

cy just o be dangerous!  But, even I picked up on some of the intricacies of residency that I 

only heard in passing conversations with the University of Cincinnati residency expert.   

Some of the discussions were enough to make your head swim. Conditional residency, resi-

dency reclassification, Forever Buckeye, DACA students and the documentation needed – 

talk about Lions, Tigers, and Bears O My!  All I can say is this, if you are not a residency per-

son but you do work with a residency officer, walk down the hall and thank them.  Another 

Residency Workshop in the books, and I am happy to report it was a roaring success with 

great discussion and information shared.  

 

~ Molly McDermott, University of Cincinatti  

To see the  

presentation,  

click here. 

RESIDENCY WORKSHOP cont. 

http://old.aacrao.org/state-regional-aacrao/ohio/development/workshops/workshop_presentations
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Residency Workshop, 2018 

Columbus, Ohio 

Commencement 2018! 
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Commencement 2018! 
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JULY  2018 

Staff Development Workshop 
 July 13, at The Ohio State University 

9:30-3:00 
 
   

OACRAO Conference 

Sawmill Creek Resort 

October 3-5, 2018 

Click here to Register! 

OCTOBER 2018 

https://www.123signup.com/register?id=hycqy
https://www.123signup.com/event?id=hdtyv
https://www.123signup.com/register?id=hycqf

